
 

 
20 November marks this year's World Day of Remembrance for Road Traffic 
Victims. 
  
An annual observance recognized by the UN in 2005, the World Day of 
Remembrance is a commemorative event for all to show support to victims of 
road traffic crashes, their families and communities. 
 
Through religious services, inaugurations of memorials, street processions and 
other types of public advocacy and media events, the World Day of 
Remembrance is an occasion to remember those who have lost their lives or 
who have been seriously injured on the world's roads. It also provides an 
opportunity to draw attention to the need for improved services for victims. 
 
Statements in support of this year's World Day of Remembrance from UN 
Secretary-General, Mr Ban Ki-moon, and from the Chair of the UN Road Safety 
Collaboration, Dr Etienne Krug, may be found here 
www.who.int/roadsafety/remembrance_day/en/index.html 
[http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=n6nfiegab&et=1108642884313&s=1328&e=001QYA5
Th-v51SB0jPHzW97T0HmZy2Zd5NaDo8qZue0LeBtlIf-
s_CI47E73DWJx6sQ3yzsPV4nMKNcWnefj2MRkQaIvWEBsOMVMaVNNTHO5v
0QVTV8DpLP65THzEP_u3oRlq1mlh8rfUQ_yUe8cFpCozjieYLzYE2dWHfecnKY
cMI=] 
 
Organizations marking the World Day of Remembrance are free to make use of 
these statements in support of the activities they are hosting. 
For further information, visit: www.worlddayofremembrance.org 
 


